

TRAVELSAFE COMMITTEE

Parliament House George Street Brisbane Qld 4000 Ph: 61 7 3406 7908 Fax: 61 7 3406 7070

email: tsafe@parliament.qld.gov.au www.parliament.qld.gov.au

Your Ref:

Our Ref: IQ 19

19 January 2009

Mr Paul French Co-convenor Central Business District Bicycle Users Group GPO Box 2104 BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Mr French

<u>Inquiry into Smart Growth and Transit Oriented Development to reduce car dependency in</u> south east Queensland

Thank you for your submission dated 16 January 2009 to the committee's inquiry into Smart Growth and Transit Oriented Development to reduce car dependency in south east Queensland.

I will bring your submission to the committee's attention, and will contact you if they require any further information or clarification.

May I draw to your attention that, for reasons of confidentiality and parliamentary privilege, individuals or organisations may not disclose or publish the contents of a submission made to a parliamentary committee until the committee authorises its release.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Erin Pasley or me on 3406 7908.

Regards

Rob Hansen

Research Director